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25th September 2023 

 

Dear parents, 

As in previous years, we will be celebrating Harvest Festival this autumn in school.  The children will learn about where 

their food comes from and will also think about how they can help others who may not have the food they need.  As 

part of our celebration, we would like to collect food donations for Luton Food Bank.  This vital organisation is a local 

charity which is used by many families across the town who are struggling to afford the cost of food.  With the rising 

cost of living, this is becoming more common for many in our local community. 

From this week, we will be collecting food donations up until our Harvest Festival on Wednesday 11th October.  Please 

can you donate anything you can spare including tins, dried pasta, rice, cereal, long-life milk or any other item with a 

long shelf life.   

Should your family require support from Luton Food Bank, please see the attached poster or speak to a member of 

school staff who will be able to help you. 

Thank you for your help in supporting this important cause.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Hannah Leech 

Deputy Headteacher  
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